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Dear family, 

 

We wanted to give you some updates on Dr. Yong's visit and other surrounding events. 

 

First of all, we've had to adjust our schedule a little bit, mostly because we've been asked to make sure 

that Dr. Yong is back in his hotel room by 6 pm to prepare for Morning Devotion. Therefore, instead of 

meeting from 5-6:30 pm, we will have our evening program from 4:30-5:30. We apologize for this 

change, as we know this will make it harder for some people to attend. Also, we are unfortunately going 

to forego our dinner plans. Please plan accordingly. 

 

There are two public events that everyone is invited to: 

 

3 pm Holy Ground Visit at City Park (GPS Coordinates: 39.745833, -104.956667) 

 

There is usually free parking along E 17th Ave and along Thatcher Fountain. 

 



 

 

4:30 pm Meet and Greet, Art Exhibit, at the church 

 

Also, about Rev. and Mrs. Doo. I wanted to introduce them a little bit. Rev. Doo is most well know for 

being the pastor in Las Vegas for the past few years. He was asked to take that position by True Mother. 

Most recently, he was also appointed to be the vice president of the national church. He has a lot to share 

and has a heart for the long-term future of our movement. He will be sharing about some of these things, 

as well as his perspective on the era we are living in with True Mother on Sunday after service. All are 

welcome to attend. 

 

 
 

Also, if anyone would like to prepare a monetary gift for Dr. Yong, you are welcome to do so. Cash is 

preferred or checks written to HSA-UWC. 

 

If anything else changes last minute, we will be sure to let you know. 


